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Noise Exemption Request

Bikefest lnc. requests an exemption pursuant to By-Law 2005-25. We are producing a concerUdance
on June 23,2018 at the Bobcaygeon-Verulam Community Centre. The event will commence at 7pm
and end at approximately 1am on June 24,2018.

We make the request for an exemption to the Noise By-Law as we expect up to 1000 attendees for
this musical event. Due to the number of people and the music there may be excessive noise past
the permissible hours set out in the By-Law. The event has been deemed municipally significant by
the City of Kawartha Lakes and we expect that it will contribute to the culture and commerce of the
area.

Thank you for your consideration
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